

Mrs J Bruning

By email: fyi-request-5544-fda71ba0@requests.fyi.org.nz

12 April 2017

Dear Mrs Bruning

I refer to your email request received on 15 March 2017, and your further email received on 3 April 2017, which clarified your request.

This letter is to notify you that ESR is extending the 20 working-days available to it to respond to your request pursuant to section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982. ESR requires an additional 15 working-days to respond to your request. Therefore you can expect to receive a response by 9th May 2017.

The reason for this extension is that consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper response to your request cannot be reasonably made within the normal 20 working-day limit.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act to make a complaint about the extension to the Ombudsman, whose address for service is:

The Ombudsman
The Office of the Ombudsman
P O Box 10-152
Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Jenny Beale

General Counsel/Company Secretary